
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

MAY UPDATE 

We are moving right along at the John Gumm Building! In the 

interior, we have installed window trim at the interior windows, 

finished wood floor restoration, and installed tile in the bathroom 

areas. On the exterior of the building, we have completed the 

new road paving on 3rd St. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Next, we will continue with the glass replacement for the window 

restoration, install flooring on levels 1 and basement, and finish 

prepping for the elevator arrival. 
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Level 1 Tile Installation 

3rd Street Paving Level 1 Stage Floor Staining 


